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EXECUTIVE SUMMARY

There were no odor reports in the month of June.

The blend box mixer needed repair. A new steady bearing was installed and a new motor also

installed.

A problem was discovered in the wiring to the gravity thickener and blend box. In March there

was a problem with the gravity thickener where our electrician, Pioneer Electric, found that the

wires to power the thickener motor were no good so he used the wires for #2 thickener to power

#1. When the blend box motor was wired there was no power. New lines and spares have been

pulled to a junction box near the thickeners.

D St. storm water station was painted to hide graffiti marks

Secondary clarifier #1 had its gear box fail. The worm shaft ate the worm gear stopping the

drive. Primary #2 was pressed into service as a secondary clarifier until new parts arrived and the

gear box was rebuilt. Paul Tarbox and Chuck Antoine got the unit up and running as soon as they

received the new parts so the clarifier was down for only two weeks.

There was an inspection by DEP. We have asked to have a copy of their report forwarded when

complete. They appeared satisfied with the operation of the facility.


